HB 2349 -- DOMESTIC VIOLENCE SHELTERS
SPONSOR: Coleman (97)

Currently, a tax credit is authorized for contributions to domestic
violence shelters. This bill modifies the definition of "shelter
for victims of domestic violence" to include nonprofit
organizations established and operating exclusively for the purpose
of supporting a shelter for victims of domestic violence operated
by the state or one of its political subdivisions.

This bill also increases the maximum amount of tax credits that may
be claimed in any one fiscal year from $2 million per year to $3
million per year for all fiscal years beginning on or after July 1,
2021.

This bill is the same as SB 958 (2020).



